
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

On 12th December 2024, all students and staff are invited to join in with ‘Save the Children’s 

annual Christmas Jumper Day.’ This is a chance for our community to support those in need. 

‘Save the Children’ is a charitable organisation that raises money to help children in the UK 

and overseas. Every December, millions of people across the United Kingdom (and beyond!) 

put on a festive knit at their workplace, school or with friends and make a donation to help 

give children the magical future they deserve. 

To ensure we keep our high standards, students will be required to wear their usual school 

uniform but can replace their school jumper with their best Christmas or festive jumper! 

Save The Children is Little Ilford School’s nominated charity, which the Student Council 

selected. They have many fantastic emergency initiatives for supporting children and 

families in Gaza, Lebanon, Sudan, East Africa, the global food crisis, the climate crisis, and 

the children in poverty in the UK. We know times are tough, so please remember that £1 is 

just a suggested donation. If you can’t donate or can spare less, that’s fine, too. Any amount, 

10p, 20p, 50p makes a difference. This year, donating £2 could buy a packet of seeds for a 

family in Kenya to grow their own food, after drought has killed their crops. Or £6 could make 

all the difference for people in Gaza struggling to access drinkable water. This would provide 

a pack of 12 water bottles. Christmas Jumper Day has raised over £30 million for children in 

the UK and worldwide since it began in 2012! 

Students and staff who wish to take part are encouraged to make a donation to Save the 

Children using the QR code below, or they can bring in some money on the day and place it 

in one of the buckets that will be at the school gate: 

Thank you for your continued support of our school and its charitable initiatives. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Finn 



 
 

 

 

 


